
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

(A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) 

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

November 11, 2018 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on 

Sunday, November 11, 2018, at 448 Paul Lemen Drive, Phoenixville, Pennsylvania 19460.  The 

voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Garrett Hughes, Wendy Walton, David Nettleton, 

Roy Blumberg and Corey McFadden; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting.  The 

voting members absent were Margaret Nettleton, Marty Kocse, Christopher Barone, and 

Graham Knight. 

Jeffrey Walton called the meeting to order at 12:25 PM.  He then asked for consideration the 

minutes of the previous meeting.  Jeffrey Walton moved for approval with a second by Dave 

Nettleton and the motion passed unanimously.  

Jeff Walton and Roy Blumberg attended the Zone 2 Presidents Meeting on November 10th in 

Winchester, Virginia.  National created a Junior’s program.  You may register your children and 

grand-children.  Any registered PCA member may register children on the PCA web site. 

Wendy Walton is working on preparations for Phila-A-Frunk and the Holiday Party.  Wendy is 

also contacting dealers for donations.  Wendy is updating the menu for the holiday party.   

Jeff then opened a discussion on Phila-A-Frunk.  Jeff will be on air on WIP on November 24th 

and WMMR on November 26th.  These broadcasts will promote Phila-A-Frunk and Riesentöter 

participation. 

Garrett Hughes wants to issue the next issue of Der Gasser out before Thanksgiving.  He needs 

content submitted quickly. 

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership numbers: 

 Primary – 1,622 

 Affiliate – 916 

 Total – 253 

Roy is targeting January for the next breakfast. 

Dave Nettleton reported on the final championship results of the Autocross Cup Series and the 

Broken Crankshaft Award. 

Corey reported on the next membership meeting at Tier 1 in the Oaks.  They will have prizes.  

A Phil-a-Frunk representative will also attend. 

The next Board Meeting of RTR will be January 2019.  Corey will host. 



The meeting adjourned at 1:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

David E. Nettleton 

Autocross Chair 


